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The South Carolina Workers’ Compensation Commission approved the
maximum weekly compensation rate of $766.05 for injuries arising on and
after January 1, 2015. The South Carolina Department of Employment and
Workforce certified the average weekly wage July 1, 2013 through June 30,
2014. For more information, please click here.
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